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certificates and pins to staff. Congress members interested in assisting with delivery of Years of Service certificates and pins may contact 

the Staff Recognition and Staff Special Events Committees.  

 

Staff Special Events Committee: Trish Lofton said the committee will meet soon after Homecoming to plan the December 14 Staff 

Holiday Reception. Dr. Wilson said he has contacted Jackie Dudley, Vice President of Finance and Administrative Services, and 

President Dr. Bob Jackson to discuss the possibility of a staff appreciation event for December or after December, to replace the 

postponed Staff Appreciation Luncheon that was scheduled for August 2021.  

 

Communications Committee: Christian Barnes reported that he and Dr. Wilson have discussed via email the tasks of the 

Communications Committee. Based on the Staff Survey results, the committee would like to continue preparing a Staff Congress 

newsletter and communicate with staff throughout the year. The committee welcomes ideas and suggestions. Dr. Wilson added that staff 

and events can be featured in the newsletter.  

 

Working Conditions Committee



http://bit.ly/purdy_pink

